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Fall 2023 

Dear future sponsors: 

 We would like to take this opportunity to re-introduce you to the Maple Heights Boys’ League 

and ask for your participation in its upcoming 2024 season. It is only through your help as a sponsor 

that the Maple Heights Boys’ League can function year after year successfully. 

 The sponsorship fee required to back a team for this year will be $900.00. As a Team backer, 

your company’s name will appear on the back of the team shirts and be listed on the Maple Heights 

Boys’ League website and all its social media. Team backers will get a banner as well as a schedule for 

playing dates and a plaque with the team picture. At the end of the season you will receive free 

Cleveland Guardians Tickets. The Banner-level backer will be $500 and includes a banner with your 

company name, in addition to being listed on the website and all social media. At the end of the 

season, you will receive free Cleveland Guardians Tickets. The Basic backer fee will be $250.00. As a 

basic backer, your company will be listed on a banner with similar participating backers and the 

business name will be mentioned on the website and all social media. At the end of the season you will 

receive free Cleveland Guardians Tickets.  Patron sponsors name will be listed on our website and are 

welcome to give an amount under the basic backer that they desire.  

 The season is quickly upcoming, and any received contributions will go toward the very large 

task of setting up several teams for boys and girls in Maple Heights and surrounding communities. You 

may mail your payment made payable to the Maple Heights Boys League to 28500 Harvard Rd., 

Beachwood, Ohio 44122. Other payment options will be posted to our website soon.   

 We are looking forward to having you join our Maple Heights boys’ League family. If you have 

any questions, please call me at 440-561-0618. 

Regards, 

Carol Moss 

Promotions 

Maple Heights Boys League is a Charitable Non-Profit Organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 
         


